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12 September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Transfer to Copleston High School in September 2024 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to our Open Evening on Thursday 5 October 2023 from 6 p.m. – 
8.30 p.m.  This will be an exciting opportunity to see the school departments, meet staff and see for 
yourself the wonderful and varied opportunities that Copleston has on offer.   
 
There will be talks in the Main Hall, at the times shown below, when prospective parents/carers will be 
given an insight into Copleston’s ethos and opportunities, and there will be information regarding the 
application process.  We will aim to address the main areas that parents/carers may wish to know about, 
but if you have a question pertinent to you, there will be a chance to speak to members of staff during the 
evening. 
 
 6 p.m.   Britannia/Clifford Road/Sidegate 

7.30 p.m. Broke Hall/Rose Hill/St John’s + other schools 
 
Our School Prospectus is available on the school website 
https://www.copleston.suffolk.sch.uk/page/?title=Prospectus&pid=87 
 
Please find attached a copy of our Transfer Arrangements Timeline. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A B GREEN 
Principal 
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